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JSA/RAB         18th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

YEAR 11 SCIENCE SATURDAY SCHOOL 

  

The year 11 students have completed one out of the six science papers. The students have been 

working really hard and now it is the final push. Typically, students nationally do not do as well in 

paper 1 chemistry and it is important the students keep going to beat the national curve so they can 

achieve excellent results. This revision session will solely focus on chemistry paper 1 to ensure the 

students achieve the best possible overall GCSE grade in science. The date of the chemistry exam is 

Monday 22nd May 2023.   

 

 Saturday School – 20th May 2023 

 

In order to support your child with achieving the best possible grade it is critical that you encourage 

your child to attend Saturday school on 20th May from 10 am to 1 pm.  

  

Students may wear their own clothes when attending this revision session and they will be provided 

with a drink and a small snack.  

  

It will be extremely beneficial for your child to attend this Saturday school revision session. Their 

science teacher will be on site to support your child.  

 

If you have any questions or queries or would like some additional information about the above, 

please do not hesitate to contact me via jatinderpal.sandhu@she.e-act.org.uk    
  

 

Yours faithfully  

   

 

 

Mr J Sandhu 

Head of Science  
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